
The Computing Center
We recommend contacting ChemIT before contacting The Computing Center for services or parts.
3/19/14

The Computing Center's web site has a non-functional email address listed < >, at least as published on this web page, <Service@compcenter.com http://w
>.ww.compcenter.com/eduRepairService.cfm

ChemIT is to instead email Rose Christofferson < >.rose@compcenter.com
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